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It	is	grossly	unfair	for	the	power	companies	to	offer	such	a	pittance	payment	for	
the	use	of	OUR	surplus	power!	When	we	are	trying	to	help	our	environment	by	
producing	clean	energy	from	a	system	that	we	paid	to	have	installed.	Mandatory	
legislation	needs	to	be	put	in	place	to	prevent	these	power	companies	from	
wriggling	out	of	their	commitments	to	the	community.	Unless	it	is	enshrined	in	
law	they	will	do	everything	they	can	to	not	honour	the	commitment.




